
Noeleen Keavey 

From: alcedonua [alcedonua@eircom.net] 

Sent: 29 February 2008 16:13 

To: Noeleen Keavey 

Cc: 

Subject: Re: Dublin Incinerator No. WO232-01 

Joe Mc Carthy; Colm Mac Eochaidh; Eoghan McKenna; Frances Corr 

Dear Noeleen, 

Many thanks for your reply, which does give some indication of the duration of the hearing, which will help us to some extent. 

However it does leave us without information as to when our witnesses may be heard, which is the difficulty that I outlined to 
you. If the Agency intends to maintain this position all we can do is select a date at random, say in the second week, and then 
insist that priority be given to us by the Chairman when setting dates on the opening day. 

Thank you very much for your assistance. 

Sincerely 

Maurice Bryan 
Conservation Adviser 
22 Butterfield Park, 
Rathfarnham, Dublin 14. 
Tel 01 4931877 
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